

November 27, 2018

Frederick Ryan
Chief of Police
Arlington Police Department
112 Mystic Street
Arlington, MA 02474

Dear Chief Ryan:

On behalf of the Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of America, I am pleased to enclose a grant in the amount of \$20,000.00 to the Arlington Police Department in partnership with the Arlington Public Schools for your efforts to develop and implement an opioid abuse prevention program targeted at middle school children in the Arlington community.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Bourque